Understanding The Paradox Of Surviving
Childhood
Thank you for reading understanding the paradox of surviving childhood. As you
may know, people have search numerous times for their chosen readings like this
understanding the paradox of surviving childhood, but end up in infectious
downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of coffee in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some malicious virus inside their desktop computer.
understanding the paradox of surviving childhood is available in our digital
library an online access to it is set as public so you can download it
instantly.
Our books collection hosts in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the understanding the paradox of surviving childhood is universally
compatible with any devices to read

Treating Adult Survivors of Childhood Emotional Abuse and Neglect Elizabeth K.
Hopper 2018-12-11 Grounded in 40 years of clinical practice and research, this
book provides a systematic yet flexible evidence-informed framework for
treating adult survivors of complex trauma, particularly those exposed to
chronic emotional abuse or neglect. Component-based psychotherapy (CBP)
addresses four primary treatment components that can be tailored to each
client's unique needs--relationship, regulation, dissociative parts, and
narrative. Vivid extended case examples illustrate CBP intervention strategies
and bring to life both the client's and therapist's internal experiences. The
appendix features a reproducible multipage clinician self-assessment tool that
can be downloaded and printed in a convenient 8 1/2" x 11" size. See also
Treating Traumatic Stress in Children and Adolescents, Second Edition, by
Margaret E. Blaustein and Kristine M. Kinniburgh, which presents a
complementary approach for children and adolescents.
A Generation at Risk John Williamson 2005-09-12 With a Foreword by Desmond
Tutu, Generation at Risk brings insightful perspectives from experienced
practitioners and researchers on how a better future can be secured for the
millions of children who are being orphaned or made vulnerable by HIV/AIDS. The
current situation of these children is grim, and while there has been
significant action by governments, international organizations, religious
bodies, and non-governmental organizations, the vast majority of children made
vulnerable by AIDS have not benefited from any assistance beyond their own
extended family and community. A Generation at Risk explains in straightforward
terms what is required to fill this gap. The book addresses what needs to be
done in the areas of education, community mobilization and capacity building,
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economic strengthening at household and community levels, psychosocial support,
and the protection of children and the fulfilment of their rights.
The Wisdom of the Ego George E. Vaillant 1998-07-21 One of America's preeminent
psychiatrists draws on his famous Study of Adult Development to give us an
exhilarating look at how the mind's defenses work. What we see as the mind's
trickery, George Vaillant tells us, is actually healthy. What's more, it can
reveal the mind at its most creative and mature, soothing and protecting us in
the face of unbearable reality, managing the unmanageable, ordering disorder.
And because creativity is so intrinsic to this alchemy of the ego, Vaillant
mingles his studies of obscure lives with psychobiographies of famous artists
and others--including Florence Nightingale, Sylvia Plath, Anna Freud, and
Eugene O'Neill.
Treating Survivors of Childhood Abuse and Interpersonal Trauma Marylene Cloitre
2020-06-16 Now revised and expanded with 50% new content reflecting important
clinical refinements, this manual presents a widely used evidence-based therapy
approach for adult survivors of chronic trauma. Skills Training in Affective
and Interpersonal Regulation (STAIR) Narrative Therapy helps clients to build
crucial social and emotional resources for living in the present and to break
the hold of traumatic memories. Highly clinician friendly, the book provides
everything needed to implement STAIR--including 68 reproducible handouts and
session plans--and explains the approach's theoretical and empirical bases. The
large-size format facilitates photocopying; purchasers also get access to a Web
page where they can download and print the reproducible materials. First
edition title: Treating Survivors of Childhood Abuse: Psychotherapy for the
Interrupted Life. New to This Edition *Reorganized, simplified sessions make
implementation easier. *Additional session on emotion regulation, with a focus
on body-based strategies. *Sessions on self-compassion and on intimacy and
closeness in relationships. *Chapter on emerging applications, such as group
and adolescent STAIR, and clinical contexts, such as primary care and
telemental health. *Many new or revised handouts--now downloadable. *Updated
for DSM-5 and ICD-11.
Understanding the Paradox of Surviving Childhood Trauma Joanne Zucchetto
2019-07-25 Understanding the Paradox of Surviving Childhood Trauma offers
clinicians a new framework for understanding the symptoms and coping mechanisms
displayed by survivors of childhood abuse. This approach considers how
characteristics such as suicidality, self-harm, persistent depression, and
anxiety can have roots in behaviors and beliefs that helped patients survive
their trauma. This book provides practitioners with case examples, practical
tips, and techniques for applying this mindset directly to their most complex
cases. By depathologizing patients’ experiences and behaviors, and moving
beyond simply managing them, therapists can reduce their clients’ shame and
work collaboratively to understand the underlying message that these behaviors
conceal.
Art Therapy with Young Survivors of Sexual Abuse Jenny Murphy 2003-09-02
understanding-the-paradox-of-surviving-childhood
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Contains a range of illustrative case material from both individual and group
therapy. The book addresses important issues faced by professionals.
The Routledge International Handbook of Philosophies and Theories of Early
Childhood Education and Care Tricia David 2015-10-05 The Routledge Handbook of
Philosophies and Theories of Early Childhood Education and Care brings together
leading writers in the field to provide a much-needed, authoritative guide to
the major philosophies and theories which have shaped approaches to Early
Childhood Education and Care. Providing a detailed overview of key concepts,
debates and practical challenges, the handbook combines theoretical acumen with
specific examples to show how philosophies and theories have evolved over the
centuries and their impact on policy and society. It examines the ways in which
societies define and make sense of childhood and the factors that influence the
development of philosophies about young children and their learning. The
collection offers an insight into the key theorists and considers how the
economics and politics of their time and personal ideology influenced their
ideas about childhood. It looks at curricula and provision which have proved
inspirational and how these have impacted on policy and practice in different
parts of the world. The handbook also explores alternative and perhaps less
familiar philosophies and ideas about babies and young children, their place in
society and the ways in which it might be appropriate to educate them Bringing
together specially commissioned pieces by a range of international authors,
this handbook will enable academics, research students, practitioners and
policy-makers to reflect on their own understandings and approaches, as well as
the assumptions made in their own and other societies.
Knowing Differently Pranee Liamputtong 2008 This book explores the experiential
research methods (arts-based, reflexative, collaborative) that allow
researchers to access their own and their participants' knowing in richer ways.
It comprises chapters on innovative methods of research and analysis using
literary forms, performance and visual arts, and through collaborative and
interdisciplinary inquiry. It offers methodological discussions and firstperson accounts of experiences in using these methods in order to fire the
imagination of students and researchers. Writers are drawn from various
disciplines in the health and social sciences, and the methodologies they
discuss can be applied across these fields.
Rape Cultures and Survivors: An International Perspective [2 volumes] Tuba Inal
2018-07-11 An in-depth treatment in two volumes of the historical and cultural
contexts of rape and rape culture, this set discusses both victims and
perpetrators internationally during war and peace times and examines the
treatment of survivors. • Includes case studies on a variety of sexual assault
survivors in environments ranging from college campuses to war zones •
Integrates the expertise of contributors, who include both academics and
activists on sexual violence in different parts of the world • Represents,
through case studies, incidents of rape in countries from Africa to Europe and
from Asia to the United States • Compares "rape cultures" across the world
understanding-the-paradox-of-surviving-childhood
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Parenting After the Death of a Child Jennifer L. Buckle 2011-01-19 The death of
a child has a tremendous and overwhelming impact on parents and siblings,
completely altering the psychological landscape of the family. In the aftermath
of such a tragedy, parents face the challenge of not only dealing with their
own grief, but also that of their surviving children. How can someone attempt
to cease parenting a deceased child while maintaining this role with his/her
other children? Is it possible for a mother or father to effectively deal with
feelings of grief and loss while simultaneously helping their surviving
children? Parenting After the Death of a Child: A Practitioner’s Guide
addresses this complex and daunting dilemma. Following on the heels of a
qualitative research study that involved interviewing bereaved parents, both
fathers and mothers, Buckle and Fleming have put together several different
stories of loss and recovery to create an invaluable resource for clinicians,
students, and grieving parents. The authors present the experience of losing a
child and its subsequent impact on a family in a novel and effective way,
demonstrating the strength and importance of their book for the counseling
field.
Nobody's Child Diane Sher Lutovich 2016-12-05 When Diane Sher Lutovich set out
to attain closure of her mother's death she simultaneously discovered how other
women address their losses. "Nobody's Child: How Older Women Say Good-bye to
Their Mothers", in poetry and prose, tells the big and little stories of women
who, having come of age during the feminist revolution, lived very different
lives than their mothers. The author addresses the guilt a daughter feels when
confronted by her mother's life choices, the loss of family history and a
belated recognition of her mother's legacy. The voices are heard within these
pages, giving occasion for the reader to learn about the multiplicity of
feelings-including remorse, fear, frustration, compassion, and deep admirationthat many daughters experience at their mother's passing.
Suicide Prevention Kristine Bertini 2016-03-28 Written by a clinical
psychologist and illustrated with vignettes from the author's experience, this
book offers a clear understanding of how suicidal thought develops, how we can
help prevent death from suicide, and how suicidal people can recover and change
their way of thinking. • Presents practical information of critical importance
that can help prevent death from suicide • Specifically written to serve one of
the highest risk and most vulnerable groups to suicide (youth ages 15–24) and
provides them with information and resources to save lives • Provides real hope
and "a way out" to those feeling suicidal
Vietnamese Migrants in Australia and the Global Digital Diaspora Anh Nguyen
Austen 2022-09-16 Through oral histories, memoirs, and Facebook posts of
Vietnamese adults who entered Australia as children after the Vietnam War (and
Vietnamese refugees, war orphans, and children of refugees) this book provides
insight into the memories of forced migrant childhoods and histories, as well
as the complexities of national and transnational identity and belonging in
digital diaspora. As war and displacement compounds the need for creating
communities and histories for cultural continuity, this book is a history about
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childhood and migration for the Vietnamese diaspora of refugees, adoptees, and
second generation in Australia and their connectedness to a global and digital
diaspora. Using Facebook as a digital archive for historical research,
Vietnamese Migrants in Australia and the Global Digital Diaspora presents new
methods for the study of what Nguyen Austen proposes as a new area of digital
diaspora studies for interdisciplinary research about real and digital life in
the humanities and social sciences. As a contemporary digital diaspora study of
Vietnamese forced child migrants from 1975 to the present, this book contains a
mixed-methods historical analysis of the impact of war and displacement on
memories of childhood. This book presents an innovative history of the
national, transnational, digital, and contemporaneous lives of Vietnamese child
migrants, which will make a significant contribution to the discourse on
transnational childhood, migration, and belonging for refugees and migrants in
the twenty-first century.
The Art of Choosing Sheena Iyengar 2010-04-01 Every day we make choices. Coke
or Pepsi? Save or spend? Stay or go? Whether mundane or life-altering, these
choices define us and shape our lives. Sheena Iyengar asks the difficult
questions about how and why we choose: Is the desire for choice innate or bound
by culture? Why do we sometimes choose against our best interests? How much
control do we really have over what we choose? Sheena Iyengar's award-winning
research reveals that the answers are surprising and profound. In our world of
shifting political and cultural forces, technological revolution, and
interconnected commerce, our decisions have far-reaching consequences. Use The
Art of Choosing as your companion and guide for the many challenges ahead.
The Changing Faces of Childhood Cancer Joanna Baines 2014-12-18 This book
traces the development of British answers to the problem of childhood cancer.
The establishment of the NHS and better training for paediatricians, meant
children were given access to experimental chemotherapy, sending cure rates
soaring. Children with cancer were thrust into the spotlight as individuals'
stories of hope hit the headlines.
The Mother-Infant Nexus in Anthropology Rebecca Gowland 2019-10-25 Over the
past 20 years there has been increased research traction in the anthropology of
childhood. However, infancy, the pregnant body and motherhood continue to be
marginalised. This book will focus on the mother-infant relationship and the
variable constructions of this dyad across cultures, including
conceptualisations of the pregnant body, the beginnings of life, and
implications for health. This is particularly topical because there is a
burgeoning awareness within anthropology regarding the centrality of motherinfant interactions for understanding the evolution of our species, infant and
maternal health and care strategies, epigenetic change, and biological and
social development. This book will bring together cultural and biological
anthropologists and archaeologists to examine the infant-maternal interface in
past societies. It will showcase innovative theoretical and methodological
approaches towards understanding societal constructions of foetal, infant and
maternal bodies. It will emphasise their interconnectivity and will explore the
understanding-the-paradox-of-surviving-childhood
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broader significance of the mother/infant nexus for overall population wellbeing.
Understanding the Paradox of Surviving Childhood Trauma Joanne Zucchetto 2019
Understanding the Paradox of Surviving Childhood Trauma offers clinicians a new
framework for understanding the symptoms and coping mechanisms displayed by
survivors of childhood abuse. This approach considers how characteristics such
as suicidality, self-harm, persistent depression, and anxiety can have roots in
behaviors and beliefs that helped patients survive their trauma. This book
provides practitioners with case examples, practical tips, and techniques for
applying this mindset directly to their most complex cases. By depathologizing
patients' experiences and behaviors and moving beyond simply managing them,
therapists can reduce their clients' shame and work collaboratively to
understand the underlying message that these behaviors conceal.
A Brief History of the Paradox Roy Sorensen 2003-12-04 Can God create a stone
too heavy for him to lift? Can time have a beginning? Which came first, the
chicken or the egg? Riddles, paradoxes, conundrums--for millennia the human
mind has found such knotty logical problems both perplexing and irresistible.
Now Roy Sorensen offers the first narrative history of paradoxes, a fascinating
and eye-opening account that extends from the ancient Greeks, through the
Middle Ages, the Enlightenment, and into the twentieth century. When Augustine
asked what God was doing before He made the world, he was told: "Preparing hell
for people who ask questions like that." A Brief History of the Paradox takes a
close look at "questions like that" and the philosophers who have asked them,
beginning with the folk riddles that inspired Anaximander to erect the first
metaphysical system and ending with such thinkers as Lewis Carroll, Ludwig
Wittgenstein, and W.V. Quine. Organized chronologically, the book is divided
into twenty-four chapters, each of which pairs a philosopher with a major
paradox, allowing for extended consideration and putting a human face on the
strategies that have been taken toward these puzzles. Readers get to follow the
minds of Zeno, Socrates, Aquinas, Ockham, Pascal, Kant, Hegel, and many other
major philosophers deep inside the tangles of paradox, looking for, and
sometimes finding, a way out. Filled with illuminating anecdotes and vividly
written, A Brief History of the Paradox will appeal to anyone who finds trying
to answer unanswerable questions a paradoxically pleasant endeavor.
Childhood Cancer Adolf E. Christ 2012-12-06 The past decade has brought
extraordinary gains in the outlook for children stricken with cancer. Though
cancer remains a leading cause of death for children and young adults, more
victims of child hood cancer today will survive than will die. The therapeutic
advances and the optimism they instill have prompted researchers and clinicians
to analyze the impact of cancer upon young patients and their famil,ies and to
devise more effective intervention strategies. Hope and survival, juxtaposed
with the continuing high mortality associated with certain forms of the
illness, add new challenges to management of the psychosocial aspects of
cancer. To respond to these challenges we need research as rigorous as that
which continues to make inroads in treating the physical illness. This specific
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concern for the needs of children suffering from cancer and their families has
paralleled an increasing sensitivity on the part of the medical community and
the public at large to the limitations of specialized, high technology health
care practices.
Paradox A. J. Paquette 2013 When Ava finds herself on a desolate alien planet
with no memory of her past, she must survive and somehow discover her mission
to save the Earth from a fearsome virus. By the author of Nowhere Girl.
Play: Psychoanalytic Perspectives, Survival and Human Development Emilia
Perroni 2013-08-15 Is play only a children’s activity? How is the spontaneous
play of adults expressed? What is the difference between “play” and “game”?
What function does play have during war? Play:Psychoanalytic Perspectives,
Survival and Human Development explores the importance of play in the life of
the individual and in society. Most people associate psychoanalysis with hidden
and “negative” instincts, like sexuality and aggressiveness, very seldom with
“positive urges” like the importance of love and empathy, and almost never with
play. Play, which occupies a special place in our mental life, is not merely a
children’s activity. Both in children and adults, the lack of play or the
incapacity to play almost always has a traumatic cause – this book also shows
the crucial importance of play in relation to the survival in warfare and
during traumatic times. In this book Emilia Perroni argues that whether we
regard play as a spontaneous creation or whether we see it as an enjoyable
activity with defined rules (a game), that it is impossible to conceive human
existence and civilization without it. The papers collected in this book are
the results of the research offered on the subject of play by several Israeli
therapists from different psychoanalytic schools Freudian, Jungian, Kleinian,
Winnicottian and Self-Psychology. Other contributions are from Israeli
researchers and academics from various fields such as literature, music, art,
theatre and cinema, contemporary psychoanalysis and other disciplines. Play:
Psychoanalytic Perspectives, Survival and Human Development offers new ways to
think about, and understand, play as a search for meaning, and as a way of
becoming oneself. This book will be of interest to psychoanalysts, researchers,
therapists, parents, teachers and students who are interested in the
application of psychoanalytic theory to their fields including students of
cultural studies, art, music, philosophy. Emilia Perroni is a clinical
psychologist, supervisor at the School of Psychoanalytic Psychotherapy at the
University of Tel Aviv and the Bar Ilan University. She has a private practice
in Jerusalem and in Tel Aviv. She is a member of the Israeli Association of
Psychoanalytic Psychotherapy, the Israeli Association of Psychotherapy, she is
an Associated-Member of the Israeli Institute of Jungian Psychology, and
Research Fellow at the Van Leer Institute in Jerusalem.
Understanding Schemas and Emotion in Early Childhood Cath Arnold 2010-01-30
Understanding Schemas and Emotion in Early Childhood makes explicit connections
between young children’s spontaneous repeated actions and their representations
of their emotional worlds. Drawing on the literature on schemas, attachment
theory and family contexts, the author takes schema theory into the territory
understanding-the-paradox-of-surviving-childhood
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of the emotions, making it relevant to the social and emotional development
strand in early childhood education. Based on research carried out alongside
children, parents, workers and co-researchers at the world-famous Pen Green
Nursery, and using case studies of a small number of individual children, the
author shows new links between cognition and affect. The book includes a brief
summary of a method of Child Study, using video and reflections on video
sequences.
Attachment and Human Survival Marci Green 2018-04-24 What is it about childhood
experiences that influence the kind of adult we become? For John Bowlby and
others who developed Attachment theory, much of the answer lies in the quality
of early attachments to our primary caregivers. When those attachments are
secure, we can develop a safe sense of self. When insecure, we may go on
seeking safety throughout our lives, in inappropriate and painful ways.
Attachment, argued Bowlby, is a matter for individual and species
survival.Using principles pioneered by Bowlby, this volume explores the
importance of attachments to individuals and communities. Drawing on the work
of leading figures in the field of Attachment research and clinical practice,
this book introduces readers to the basic ideas and applications of Attachment
theory. Chapters explore, for example, the role of attachment experience in
brain development, the cultural and institutional contexts in which attachment
systems operate, the political consequences of personal suffering and the uses
of Attachment theory in psychotherapy.
Deaf Children Lynn S. Liben 2013-09-24 Deaf Children: Developmental
Perspectives aims to identify new areas of research, evaluation, and
application related to deafness. The book discusses the development of deaf
children; the methodological issues in research with deaf children; and the
structural properties of American sign language. The text also describes the
acquisition of signed and spoken language; speculations concerning deafness and
learning to read; future prospects in language and communication for the
congenitally deaf. The role of vision in language acquisition by deaf children;
research and clinical issues on impulse control in deaf children; and the
effects of deafness on childhood development are also considered. The book
further tackles the education implications of research and theory with the
deaf; developmental perspectives on the experiential deficiencies of deaf
children; and the development of the deaf individual and the deaf community.
Scholars interested in more general issues within disciplines such as
sociology, developmental psychology, linguistics, psycholinguistics,
experimental psychology, communication, clinical psychology, psychiatry, and
education will find the text invaluable.
Children in Street Situations Riccardo Lucchini 2019-11-05 This book provides
new insights on the lives of children in street situations by providing
analyses from a qualitative perspective on the sociology of childhood. It
proposes some insightful perspectives on the current discussion about the
rights of children in street situations. It includes a unique selection of
texts, which were initially published in French, written by the authors of this
understanding-the-paradox-of-surviving-childhood
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volume, on the lives of children in street situations in Latin America and
China, that are now available to an English readership. It challenges
obstacles, linked to macrosocial issues such as inequalities, images of the
child, the separation of public/private spheres, urban dynamics and structural
adjustments, as well as to microsocial dimensions such as identity, motivation,
and activities that are constitutive of street situations. The book discusses
the situations experienced by children, highlighting children’s reflexivity and
strategies as social factors, and shedding new light on the debate “agency
within structure”.
Mother Without Child Elaine Tuttle Hansen 1997-01-01 "This is a conceptually
innovative book which expands the meaning of motherhood to include mothers
'without child'; it is also a compassionate political book which refuses the
boundary between 'good enough' and 'bad' mothers. Mother Without Child is an
engaging, witty, and provocative literary study which should fascinate anyone
who is interested in mothering or in looking for new ways to talk about
motherhood without erasing some women's experience or dividing mothers from
each other."--Sara Ruddick, author of Maternal Thinking: Toward a Politics of
Peace "Hansen positions her study in a genuinely new space . . . taboo ground,
which demands not only a great deal of courage to address, but also enormous
intelligence and insight. Hansen is up to this task. . . hers is a pioneer
study that will have a significant impact on the ways that non-procreative
motherhood is discussed and understood." --Madelon Sprengnether, author of The
Spectral Mother: Freud, Feminism, and Psychoanalysis "Since the beginnings of
the second wave of feminism in the 1960s, feminist scholars have been obsessed
with motherhood. Mother Without Child takes us to the next stage in this
fascinated and fascinating exploration. Through illuminating readings of
contemporary stories of thwarted motherhood, Hansen challenges the persistent
and constraining definitions of the good and even the good-enough mother. She
enjoins us to listen to the moving, devastating, and often inspiring stories of
mothers who survive the loss of their children and she urges us to find there
not the angry voices of feminist daughters who cannot forgive their patriarchal
mothers, but alternative stories of a different maternity that can lead us to
alternative plots and visions of women's lives. We need this book."--Marianne
Hirsch, author of The Mother/Daughter Plot: Narrative, Psychoanalysis, Feminism
"A careful, committed, and freshly clarifying voice. Hansen's graceful prose
and finely interwoven explorations are much needed at this time. Through
readings of contemporary fiction, she enriches our vocabulary for discussing
the overdetermined topic of motherhood and deepens our understanding of both
its psychological and contemporary political dimensions. Mother Without Child
is a book for historians and social scientists as well as literary scholars."-Laura Doyle, author of Bordering on the Body: The Racial Matrix of Modern
Fiction and Culture
Child Survival Nancy Scheper-Hughes 2012-12-06 of older children, adults, and
the family unit as a whole. These moral evaluations are, in turn, influenced by
such external contingencies as popula tion demography, social and economic
factors, subsistence strategies, house hold composition, and by cultural ideas
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concerning the nature of infancy and childhood, definitions of personhood, and
beliefs about the soul and its immortality. MOTHER LOVE AND CHILD DEATH Of all
the many factors that endanger the lives of young children, by far the most
difficult to examine with any degree of dispassionate objectivity is the
quality of parenting. Historians and social scientists, no less than the public
at large, are influenced by old cultural myths about childhood inno cence and
mother love as well as their opposites. The terrible power and significance
attributed to maternal behavior (in particular) is a commonsense perception
based on the observation that the human infant (specialized as it is for
prematurity and prolonged dependency) simply cannot survive for very long
without considerable maternal love and care. The infant's life depends, to a
very great extent, on the good will of others, but most especially, of course,
that of the mother. Consequently, it has been the fate of mothers throughout
history to appear in strange and distorted forms. They may appear as larger
than life or as invisible; as all-powerful and destructive; or as helpless and
angelic. Myths of the maternal instinct compete, historically, witli -myths of
a universal infanticidal impulse.
Exploring and Celebrating the Early Childhood Practitioner Carla Solvason
2022-11-01 This exciting new book celebrates, interrogates and re-imagines the
complex and demanding role of the Early Childhood Practitioner. Exploring the
many different facets of the Early Childhood Practitioner’s (ECP) role, it
challenges normative constructions of practitioners and how they have been
shaped by assumptions of history, culture and policy. Drawing on a range of
theoretical presumptions and debates, the chapters champion the
multidimensional power and potentiality of the ECP, arguing for greater respect
and recognition for a role that supports and enables at a crucial time in a
child’s life. With opportunities for reflection, key topics include: The
specialist pedagogical expertise of the ECP The key role that ECPs play in the
child’s holistic wellbeing The ECP as diplomat across many professional
contexts, effectively communicating with families and professionals The
creative ECP, pushing traditional, normative boundaries of practice The ECP as
so much more than they are customarily perceived as being. This latest addition
to the TACTYC series will be valuable reading for Early Years students –
particularly on Masters level courses – as well as those working and
researching in the Early Years sector.
What Forever Means After the Death of a Child Kay Talbot 2013-05-13 List of
Tables. List of Figures. Series Editor's Foreword. Preface. Prologue.
Acknowledgements. What It Means to Be a Parent After a Child Had Died. The
"Mothers Now Childless" Study: Research Design and Findings. When a Child Dies,
Does Grieving Ever End? One Death - A Thousand Strands of Pain: Finding the
Meaning of Suffering. Bereaved Parents' Search for Understanding: The Paradox
of Healing. Confronting a Spiritual Crisis: Where is God When Bad Things
Happen? Confronting an Existential Crisis: Can Life Have Purpose Again?
Deciding to Survive: Reaching Bottom - Climbing Up. Remembering With Love:
Bereaved Parents as Biographer. Reaching Out to Help Others: Wounded Healers.
Reinventing the Self: Parents Ask, "Who Are We Now?". The Legacy of Loss.
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References. Resources. Appendices. Index.
Child Sexual Abuse Reported by Adult Survivors Sinéad Ring 2022-04-29 Child
Sexual Abuse Reported by Adult Survivors is a wide-ranging and timely critical
history and analysis of legal responses to ‘historical’ or ‘non-recent’ child
sexual abuse (NRCSA) in England and Wales, Ireland and Australia, each of which
represents an evolving and progressive approach to this important and complex
issue. The book examines the emergence of NRCSA as a distinctive social,
political and legal phenomenon in each country and explores the legal responses
developed to address its unprecedented challenges. Courts and parliaments in
each country have reformed existing doctrine and practice and have created new
ways of holding state and private actors accountable and new ways of addressing
survivors’ injuries. Criminal law, tort law, public inquiries and state
reparations have all been to the forefront of these new legal responses, which
have transformed law’s engagement with NRCSA survivors and understandings of
justice itself. However, despite this undeniable progress, the book identifies
ways in which the legal responses developed in each country fail to deliver
accountability and recognition to NRCSA survivors and argues that such failures
betray the law’s inherent ambivalence to delivering justice for these
survivors. Creating new insights into legal responses to this complex
contemporary legal, social and political problem, this book will be of great
interest to academic lawyers, political scientists and historians, as well as
those working on related topics in criminology, sociology, social policy,
cultural studies and gender studies.
Treating Survivors of Childhood Abuse, First Edition Marylene Cloitre
2011-11-15 This book has been replaced by Treating Survivors of Childhood Abuse
and Interpersonal Trauma, Second Edition, ISBN 978-1-4625-4328-1.
Understanding Children's Experiences of Parental Bereavement John Holland
2001-08-15 Children experience death differently from adults and therefore need
different kinds of help when they are bereaved. Understanding Children's
Experiences of Parental Bereavement is a highly practical book for teachers and
parents that explains how best to help and support a child whose parent or
carer has died. The guidelines are based on the author's experience of work
with child bereavement or loss, especially in schools, and of his research in
this area. Project Iceberg involved adults who had been through the experience
of bereavement while at school and looked retrospectively at the usefulness or
otherwise of adult interventions at the time. The book includes discussion of
such topics as funerals and the significance of rituals, as well as the
importance of a careful transition back to school and of effective
communication. As well as offering valuable insight into the impact of death on
children, the author provides practical guidelines for how teachers and parents
can better support children through the first stages of parental bereavement
while they are at school.
New Perspectives on African Childhood De-Valera N.Y.M. Botchway 2019-03-05 What
does it mean to be a child in Africa? In the detached Western media, narratives
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of penury, wickedness and death have dominated portrayals of African childhood.
The hegemonic lens of the West has failed to take into account the intricacies
of not only what it means to be an African child in local and culturally
specific contexts, but also African childhood in general. Challenging colonial
discourses, this edited volume guides the reader through different
comprehensions and perspectives of childhood in Africa. Using a blend of
theory, empiricism and history, the contributors to this volume offer studies
from a range of fields including African literature, Afro-centric psychology
and sociology. Importantly, in its eclectic geographical coverage of Africa,
this book unashamedly presents the good, the bad and the ugly of African
childhood. The resilience, creativity, pains and triumphs of African childhood
are skilfully woven together to present the myriad of lived experiences and
aspirations of children from across Africa. As an important contribution to
African childhood studies, this book has the potential to be used by
policymakers to shape, sustain or change socio-cultural, economic and education
systems that accommodate African childhood dynamics and experiences at
different levels.
Handbook of Oncology Social Work Grace Christ 2015-01-28 The development of
this inaugural Handbook of Oncology Social Work: Psychosocial Care for People
With Cancer provides a repository of the scope of oncology social workers'
clinical practice, education, research, policy and program leadership in the
psychosocial care of people with cancer and their families. It focuses on the
unique synergy of social work perspectives, values, knowledge, and skills with
the psychosocial needs of cancer patients, their families, and the health care
systems in which they are treated. It addresses both the science and art of
psychosocial care and identifies the increasing specialization of oncology
social work related to its unique knowledge base, skills, role, and the
progressive complexity of psychosocial challenges for patients with cancer.
This Handbook equips the reader with all that we know today in oncology social
work about patient and family centered care, distress screening, genetics,
survivorship, care coordination, sociocultural and economic diversity, legal
and ethical matters, clinical work with adults living with cancer, cancer
across the lifespan, their caregivers and families, pediatrics, loss and grief,
professional career development, leadership, and innovation. Our hope is that
in reading this Handbook you will identify new areas where each of you can
leave your mark as innovators and change agents in our evolving field of
practice.
Self-help for Trauma Therapists Margaret Pack 2016-07-22 For those offering
trauma-informed care, it can be difficult to maintain wellbeing and a balanced,
positive outlook when the nature of their job requires frequent engagement with
traumatic disclosures. Self-help for Trauma Therapists: A Practitioner’s Guide
intends to assist human service workers- such as those working as therapists,
social workers and counsellors- to maintain their self- care and professional
effectiveness when working in fields where stress and trauma play a key factor
in their everyday working lives. Adopting a comprehensive, multi-layered
approach to self-care based, the book grounds its exploration of practice
understanding-the-paradox-of-surviving-childhood
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through researched accounts with experience professionals. Including accounts
from clinical psychologists, therapists, counsellors, social workers and the
friends and family of people in these professions, this book creates a
narrative on stress and trauma from the human service worker perspective.
Interwoven with these stories of practice, the author includes reflections on
her own experiences in practice over the past 25 years with trauma survivors.
With discussions on risk and resilience, compassion fatigue and vicarious
traumatisation, readers are introduced to the theories and practical
applications of developing a professional model for maintaining wellbeing and
self-care in their work. Self-help for Trauma Therapists: A Practitioner’s
Guide is the first book of its kind to be written solely for human service
workers. It is essential reading for beginning and more advanced practitioners
who are involved in working with trauma and recovery and will also be of
interest to supporters of those working in the helping professions.
Abortion and the Moral Significance of Merely Possible Persons Melinda A.
Roberts 2010-08-09 1.1 Goals 1.1.1 I have two main goals in this book. The
first is to give an account of the moral significance of merely possible
persons – persons who, relative to a particular 1 circumstance, or possible
future or world, could but in fact never do exist. I call that account
Variabilism. My second goal is to use Variabilism to begin to address the
problem of abortion. 1.1.2 We ought to do the best we can for people. And we
consider this obligation to extend to people who are, relative to a world,
existing or future. But does it extend to merely possible people as well? And,
if it does, then does it extend to making things better for them by way of
bringing them into existence? If we say that surely it doesn’t, does that then
mean that our obligation to do the best we can for people does not, after all,
extend to the merely possible – that the merely p- sible do not matter morally?
But if the merely possible do not matter morally, then doesn’t that mean that
it would be permissible for us to bring them into miserable existences – and
even obligatory to do just that – in the case where bringing the merely
possible into miserable existences creates additional wellbeing for existing 1
References to merely possible persons and, later on, to persons who do exist –
existing persons
Life and How to Survive It Robin Skynner 1996 Drawing on their observations of
life and research into families, business success, and psychiatry, the authors
explore universal principles of healthy survival, including maintaining
individuality and adapting to change
A Self-directing Guide to the Study of Child Psychology Gerald Richard Levin
1973
Growing Beyond Survival Elizabeth G. Vermilyea 2000
Children’s Understandings of Well-being Tobia Fattore 2016-07-14 The book
presented here describes an outstanding attempt, not only to include children’s
views but to partner with children to develop the concept of well-being and to
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study the phenomenon as the children understand it. The authors do this by
placing the concept of children’s well-being within the existing discourses on
the topic and by developing their unique theoretical approach to the concept.
Then, and based on what children told them, the authors identify different
domains and dimensions of children’s well-being and touch upon its multifaceted
nature. The book concludes with drawing research and policy implications from
an integrated summary of the study’s findings and lists indicator concepts that
present an alternative framework and conceptualisation of well-being from a
child standpoint.
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